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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been a busy few weeks with a World Book Day workshop, British Science week, Year 
3 enjoyed a prehistoric experience, Year 4 having a Viking day, celebrating St David’s Day 
with an amazing assembly from Key Stage 1, super assembly by Year 4 and then a lovely  
Mothers’ Day assembly  led by Years 1 and 3. If you have joined us in the last few weeks I 
do hope you have begun to feel who we are as school.  I know we have so enjoyed getting 
back to a bit of normality after the last few years. 

 

We have two more weeks before we finish for the Easter Break and still so much to do. I 
hope you have all been able to sign up for virtual parents evenings this week; if you have 
had any problems please do contact the office. 

 

This week we start looking at the journey Jesus took to the Cross.   All year groups will be 
visiting the Church for the Easter Experience except Class 2 who will be receiving it in the 
classroom. Our Collective worship value of ‘Forgiveness’ will be highlighted again through 
this time.  

 

The next time you can join us will be at the Easter service on 31st March at 2pm at St 
John’s Church. If you can help with walking the children to church, please do let the office 
know. 

 

As always if you have any issues or concerns please do get 
in contact with me via the school office or catch me on the 
playground. 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Betts 

 



 

Dear God,  

Thank you for Spring and the hope of warmer, 

longer, brighter days. Thank you for the coming of 

new growth and life and birth.  

Amen 

Dates for Diaries 2023 

 

20 March—Virtual Parents Evening 

21 March—Easter Experience—Year 4 

22 March—Easter Experience—Years 3, 5 and 6 

23 March—Virtual Parents Evening 

29 March—Easter Journey—Years 1 and 2 

31 March—Easter Service @ St John’s Church 2.00pm 

3-14 April  EASTER HOLIDAYS 

17 April—Children back in school 

20 April—Years 3 & 4—School Farm Fair Trip 

25 April—Years 5 & 6 Swimming at Fore Street begins 

25 April—Year 6 PGL Parents Evening—3.30pm 

A big thank you to the P.T.A. for holding Mother’s 
Day gift sales for the children again this year. 

 

The children loved choosing their gifts and we are 
sure the mums enjoyed receiving them too. 

Summer Uniform 

Summer uniform may be worn from 17 April but is not 

compulsory until after May half term.  

All boys may wear grey shorts and girls school dresses.  


